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MEMO

TO: | Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendent‘?@*’

FROM: Danny Clemens, Director of Facilities

Date: April 5, 2024

RE: PGE Request to Modify Computer Room to Classroom Memo DC

Pleasant Grove Elementary is requesting approval to have the former computer lab (room 110)
modified so that it may be used as a full size classroom. They’re requesting that the current
computer table shelves be removed. This may also require some tiling to be done to the flooring
in the middle of the room where a section of the computer table shelves are currently located.
The removal of these computer tables will allow the space to be utilized as a full size classroom
which is greatly needed with the increased enrollment at PGE. All work will be provided by the
Maintenance Department.

I recommend approval of this request.

Attachment:

Pleasant Grove Elementary Request- D. Bickley
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April1, 2024
Tor Mr. Dariny Clettions, Director of Bulldings and Grounds
Froim: Diorina:Blekley, Principal

Re: Computer Roam to: Eull Size Classroom




